
Monday 13 November, 2023
Dear Parents and Carers

Again I would like to start by thanking the 78 parents and carers who have to date completed the
“Enrichment Survey” that I enclosed last week as part of my audit of the new system. If you would still like
to do this, the deadline is this Friday, 17th November. The link for this is below;

Enrichment questionnaire - https://forms.gle/rrKjVsSb1SNbrWhD6

Our first survey was to obtain the views from you and the students regarding current behaviour within the
school. As a result, we are now collating our findings and will next week share the results and how we will
be addressing issues highlighted.

Reading help
If you have an hour spare each week and would like to volunteer to read with individual students to help
them flourish, we would like to hear from you. If you are interested please contact Mrs Abbott at
lat@priorycofe.com

Line Dancing evening - Friday 17th November - 7:00pm start
Please come along and support our Line Dancing Evening with a licensed bar and “Fish and Chip supper”.
We are fortunate enough to have a Lovelight voucher worth £198 as a prize as part of the raffle for the
evening.

Winter Concert
If students would like to perform but haven't already signed up they need to see Mr Pohlman. It is a great
opportunity to gain valuable performing experience in a supportive environment. It is open to anyone who
wants to sing a song, play a solo on any instrument or give a small group performance.

Christmas House Hampers for Raffle
Please note the last day students can bring in gifts for the Christmas hampers is Wednesday, 6 December.
We will be drawing the raffle early in the last week of term.

Mindfest
Please see link here

Anti Bullying Week
This week is National Anti Bullying week. As always we will be promoting this in school and encouraging
students to speak out. As part of the recognition of the week we are encouraging all staff and students to
wear odd socks to school on Friday. Please encourage your child/ren to do this and stand up to bullying.

https://forms.gle/rrKjVsSb1SNbrWhD6
https://www.mindfestuk.com/


Upcoming events for this half term

Monday 13 November Students that are part of Guides, Scouts, Military etc may wear their
uniform.

Wednesday 15 November Winter Concert
Friday 17 November Year 11 Apprenticeship Assembly

Line Dancing evening - 7:00pm
Monday 20 November Yr 11 mock exams begin
Thursday 23 November Yr 11, East Surrey College interviews 4:00 - 8:00pm
Tuesday 28 November Yr 11 - Reigate College Interviews
Wednesday 29 November Yr 9 Parents evening (Virtual)
Friday 1 December Yr 7 - 11 Flu vaccinations
Thursday 7 December Carol Service

Best wishes

Mrs Trimnell
Headteacher


